Nomination Invitation

Dear Team,

We are excited to announce that the time has come for our annual awards program! This is a
wonderful opportunity to recognize the outstanding contributions of our colleagues.

We encourage you to submit nominations for individuals who have exemplified excellence,
dedication, and teamwork in our organization. Your input is invaluable in celebrating those who
go above and beyond.

Please take a moment to reflect on those who inspire you and share your nominations by
February 28, 2023. Let's make sure we honor their achievements!

Thank you for your participation!

Best regards,
Your Awards Committee



